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Friends of the Putnam Valley Library 
Welcomes New Members: 

 

Patricia Grove & Leo Alves, Ken & Joann Zwolski, 

Lisa Morlock & Family, Leslie Martin, Catherin Craven, 

Joan Ingerman, Teresa DiMauro, Diane & Patrick Courtney, 

Anthony M. Williams & Family and Christine & Michael Hritz. 

 

 
 

 
The Putnam Valley Library Bridges are DONE! 

 

 
 

Both of the Putnam Valley Library’s bridges, the pedestrian and vehicular bridges, 

damaged by recent storms and years of weather and wear, have been lovingly rebuilt 

with the help of the generous donations of funds, materials, equipment, time and 

energy from numerous volunteers and library supporters! The rear parking lot is open 

once again too, as is the library’s handicap entrance.
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Friends of the 

Putnam Valley Library 
Calendar of Events 

 

 

Gingerbread House Party! 

Tuesday, November 28, 2017 

5:30 - 7:00 pm 

 

Tax/Retirement Planning 

A Free Seminar 

Wednesday, November 29, 2017 

7:00 pm 

 

Mindfully Documenting 

Your Family: 
A Workshop on 

Filmmaking & Storytelling 

Sunday, December 3, 2017 

12:00 pm 

 

PV Library Book Club: 
1

st
 Thursday of Each Month 

7:00 pm 
in the Library Community Room 

 

Lincoln Before Lincoln: 

Soldiers’ Experiences in WWI 

December 9, 2017 at 10:00 am 

in the Library Community Room 

 

Friends Board Meeting 

December 19, 2017 at 7:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

Send submissions, comments, 

or suggestions to: 
 

Friends of the 

Putnam Valley Library 

PO Box 425 

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 
 

Friends@ 

FriendsPutnamValleyLibrary.org 
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Putnam Valley Library Book Club 
 

Each month, the Library’s Book Club meets in the 

Community Room to discuss their book selection from 

the previous month. This month, the club’s chosen book 

is A Visit From The Goon Squad by Jennifer Egan. Book 

Club participants are welcome to check the book out from 

the Putnam Valley Library, or the library can get it for 

them from other libraries in the Mid-Hudson Library 

System. Some choose to purchase the book from their 

local bookseller. And still others prefer to get the E-Book 

or Audiobook version, which may be available through 

the library’s online services like Overdrive and Hoopla! 
 

The Book Club meets on the 1
st
 Thursday of each month in the Library’s 

Community Room at 7:00 pm. There is no fee to participate – all are welcome! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Friends of the 

Putnam Valley 

Library 
 

 

Board of Directors 
 

Michael S. Bennett 
 

Robert Forlini 
 

Noreen Hasior 
 

Virginia Lefurgy 
 

Jerry Oland 
 

Rochelle Shuren 
 

 

 

 


